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Friday 15th November Grade 6 Graduation Photo 

Day 

9:00am sharp 

Thursday 21st November Music Performance 

FREE DRESS DAY 

Monday 18th November Year 5 PAT test session at 

WPSC 

Friday 22nd November I Sea, I Care excursion 

NAVY band afternoon 

Tuesday 19th November 2020 Grade 6 Leadership                

applications due 

Monday 25th November Prep transition session 

9:15am-10:45am 

Assembly 2:45pm 

URGENT CANTEEN 

NEWS 

The canteen is not 

open tomorrow 

We apologise for any inconvenience. 

The Grade 6 Graduation photo is being taken tomorrow                                                       

morning at 9:00am sharp.  

Hi everyone, 

 

Next Thursday we will be having a free dress day and 

the cost will be an item for our Christmas Hampers. 

This term is flying and we only have five weeks to go. 

You may have noticed some tree maintenance and                   

removal being done last weekend and some more this 

coming weekend. This is to ensure we are fire            

compliant for the Department of Education.  Due to us 

being on the Bushfire register, we have to comply with 

a lot more regulations than most  other 

schools. Our number one priority is                   

student safety.  

Have a great weekend. 

Tina xxx 



Certificates will be                        

presented at our next                     

Assembly on Monday 25th of   

November at 2:45pm 

Kayden PV 

John PV 

Matilda  1/2D 

Angus 1/2D 

Charlie  3/4H 

Tayla 3/4H 

Claire 3/4H 

Indianna 3/4J 

Skye 3/4J 

 

 

CHRISTMAS FREE DRESS DAY 

 

We are having a free dress day on Thursday 

the 21st of November. We please ask that 

instead of the usual gold coin donation you 

bring something to donate to the Christmas 

raffle. We are looking for items to go into 

Christmas hampers ie bon-bons, lollies, 

Christmas pudding, Christmas decorations 

etc. Raffle tickets will be sent home in the 

next couple of weeks for the Christmas 

raffle and prizes will be drawn at the              

Christmas concert. 



 

 

 

 Photos from our beautiful Remembrance Day service on Monday 11/11/2019. 

Our School Captains Ava and Will laying the                         

Remembrance wreath. 

FOUNDATION EXCURSION 

Today our gorgeous little preps headed off on the Stony Point train to visit the                 

Hastings library followed by lunch at Pelican Park  :) 

Lest we forget 



 


